
June 07, 2023 

Jason Swift, 
Telecommunications Manager 
City of Fort Lauderdale 

Re: Fire Station Alerting 

Dear Mr. Swift, 
On October 10, 2017, an agreement was executed between Broward County Commission and Keylite Power & 
Lighting Corp. (Keylite) as part of the County commitment to upgrade the Regional Public Safety Fire Station 
Alerting infrastructure. This was a competitive procurement RFP R1426611Pl Fire Station Alerting that was 
awarded to Keylite for the designing, installation, integration, and support services of the Countywide Fire 
Station Alerting System. The agreement is for 5 years terms, with 2 additional 5 years renewal terms. 
Subsequently, there has been several executed amendments to add funding for additional services. 

As a result of the executed agreement, Keylite delivered to the Broward Commission a county-wide Fire 
Station Alerting Network known "FireNet" and station alerting - USDD Phoenix G2 Station Alerting. FireNet is 
a proprietary network that was designed, installed, with integration to the County's Premier 1 CAD and 
currently supported exclusively by Keylite. The FireNet is for the exclusive use by Broward County and 
municipalities that has an executed E-9-1-1 Regional Participation Agreement with Broward County 
Commission and support services agreement with Keylite. The FireNet purpose is to provide connectivity of all 
E-9-1-1 Regional Participants to the countywide Fire Station Alerting infrastructure and County Regional 
Dispatch Center. Keylite is the sole installer and support services provider for the FireNet and station alerting 
support. 

If you should need any further information regarding the agreement, it can be obtained via Broward County 
Procurement Dep tment. In the meantime, please don't hesitate to call me if further information is needed. 
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